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Dear Parents/Carers, 
Birthday Celebrations in School 

 
We have seen a lovely idea from another school that we would like to introduce here at Beanfield.  As 
you will know, as a result of current Covid restrictions, many children are missing out on celebrating their 
birthday with family and friends as they usually would.  Children have had to adapt to so many changes 
both in and out of school over the past few months and we want to do something for them to show how 
much we appreciate this effort of their behalf. 
 

On the last Friday of each month, we would like to give children the opportunity to celebrate their 
birthday in school with their classmates.  Each class will hold a birthday party within their classroom to 
celebrate the birthdays of all children who have had their birthday that month.  During the party, year 
group staff will provide fun games and activities for the children to enjoy and the school will provide 
each child with a little birthday cake in recognition of their special day.   
 

The first party will take place on Friday 27th November and will celebrate the birthdays of all children 
who have had a birthday in September, October and November.  They will then take place on the last 
Friday of the month, or term where this coincides, for the remainder of this academic year until the last 
party in July at which we will celebrate the birthday of all those children with a birthday in both July and 
August. 
 

All of the costs of these parties will be covered by the school.  On the party days, children should come 
to school in their normal school uniform and they will have their lunch as normal.  If your child has any 
dietary requirements that the school is not aware of, please email the school at 
beanfield.admin@beanfieldprimary.org to let us know so that we can ensure all children can take part. 
 

We look forward to beginning this later this month and to giving every child the opportunity to celebrate 
their birthday with their friends and mark their special day!  
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Julia Dickinson 
Vice Principal  
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